
 
 

      
 

 

Christmas Fun and Events 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 We have put together a wonderful programme of events and activities to ensure Christmas 2023 is a 
special time at Hilderthorpe.  Please see below the dates and lists of our Christmas events.  

Friday 1st December - Chocolate gathering day to support the Christmas Fair chocolate tombola. 
Children are welcome to come in non school uniform on this day in exchange for a chocolate donation 
for our raffle.  All donations will be gratefully received.  

Emmanuel church in school to deliver a nativity workshop to EYFS & FS2. 

Wednesday 6th December - Christmas Pantomime in school for all children - Hobgoblin Theatre 
Company to deliver their performance of The Great Christmas Robbery. This will be a wonderful live 
theatre experience for all of our children.  

Friday 8th December - Year 3 Christingle workshop at Emmanuel Church. 

Tuesday 12th December -  Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (dress rehearsal) to the school. 

Wednesday 13th December - Hilderthorpe Christmas Fair - 3.30pm - 5.30pm.  Stalls and refreshments 
to enjoy, Santa's grotto and another very special surprise guest will be in attendance too!  

Thursday 14th December - Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) Christmas Performance for parents.  Two 
showings will be held on this day.  One at 9.15am and a second at 2.15pm.  Please no more than 2 
adults per child.  A slip will be sent home for you to confirm your attendance at 9.15, or 2.15pm.  If we 
have additional spaces for either performance, these will be offered on a first come, first served basis.   

School Choir evening performance at Christ Church. Come and join our school choir for a community 
Advent Carol event starting at 6.30pm. More information to follow for members of the school choir. 

Friday 15th December - Whole school Christmas dinner day. The whole school will enjoy a delicious 
Christmas dinner. This should be pre ordered via the office.  

Monday 18th December - Red and Blue class Christmas song performance to parents and carers. 
2.45pm in the Hall. More information to follow.  

Tuesday 19th December -  Christmas discos and parties for EYFS, Year 1, 2 and 3.  A DJ will be 
running exciting discos throughout the day for the above year groups listed.  Children, of these year 
groups, can come in their party clothes for the day.  

Wednesday 20th December -  Christmas discos and parties for Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6.  A DJ will 
be running exciting discos throughout the day for the above year groups listed.  Children, of these year 
groups, can come in their party clothes for the day.    



 
 

      
 

 

Thursday 21st December - Christmas Jumper day - Children and staff are invited to wear a Christmas 
jumper, or any festive wear they wish. This could be tinsel on your t-shirt; in your hair, or whatever 
makes you feel festive and happy. £1 donation in aid of the charity save the children.  

The school music service will be in school to perform a Christmas music concert for the children. 

The children will then gather around the tree and sing Christmas carols.  

School will finish for Christmas on Thursday 21st December and we welcome all children back to school 
on Tuesday 9th January.  

If you have any queries please contact the school office who will be happy to assist you. 

Kind regards  

Mrs S. Hall 
 


